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Square Dance & 

Dinner – This will be 

held on October 19, 

2024 from 6pm-9pm in 

the park.  The 

Committee organizing this event and are asking 

that you bring a chair and a dish to share, the 

main dish will be supplied.  There will be a 

bonfire and hayrides!  ALL are welcome! 

 

 

Pumpkin Painting 

October 20th at the 2:00 pm in 

the clubhouse.  Bring a 

pumpkin and we will supply the 

paints!   

 

 

Halloween Party – 

October 26, 2024 from 5-

7pm in the clubhouse!  

Dinner of Pizza, Chicken 

strips, Mac & Cheese, and 

cupcakes will be provided. As this is usually our 

most well attended event, members and guests 

are asked to bring something to share!  Last 

names beginning with letters A-L are asked to 

bring a side and those with letters M-Z are 

asked to bring a dessert. There will be games 

and a costume judging contest!   

Trick or treating will start at 7pm. 

Hope to see you there in your Halloween finest! 

 

 
Pickleball Tournament 

September 28, 2024 9am 

The Old North Church in Canfield 

will be hosting this tournament at 

Sevakeen.  See the enclosed flyer for more 

details and registration information! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Board News   
The Annual membership meeting of Sevakeen 

was held on August 18, 2024. Committee chairs 

reported on the activities of their committees 

for the past year. The membership elected the 

following members to serve on the board 

through 2027:   

Eric Sluss 

Abby Sweeney 

Erik White 

 
 

Cards Anyone?? 

We are starting a card club!  

Do you know how to play 

Euchre?  Do you like to play 

cards?  This is the place for 

you!  We will be playing cards 

(maybe Euchre, maybe another card game) the 1st 

Thursday of every month in the clubhouse 

from 7-8:30pm.   

Come join us, SNACKS will be provided!! 

Oct. 10, Nov. 14, Jan. 9, Feb. 13, March 13, 

Apr. 10, May 8 

 
 

Don’t Forget 
Please drop off your 2024 

Swimbands at the office.  We do try 

and reuse as many as possible.  

Thanks! 

 

 

Office Hours 
Starting in October, the office will be open on 

Mondays and Wednesdays from 3:30-6:00pm.   

 

 

Mark your 

Calendars 
Santa will be visiting Sevakeen on 

Sunday, December 8th.  More 

details to come.   

 

 

Upcoming Meetings 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for 

September 15, 2024 at 6 pm. 

 

 

http://www.sevakeen.com/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


